
Announcement from the BW Global Supply Chain Team 

 

We are excited to announce the launch of the New Barry-Wehmiller Supplier Website, a key 
resource for supporting our shared commitment to excellence and sustainability with our 
supply chain.   

This new platform is a portal for our suppliers to understand the requirements of doing 
business with all Barry-Wehmiller entities.  It currently hosts our recently created Supplier 
Sustainability Requirements, which outline expectations for sustainable practices and 
responsible sourcing, along with our Supplier Business Code of Conduct, which 
reinforces the core values and ethical standards that guide our supplier partnerships. 
These are new global supply chain requirements that have been incorporated into our new 
Global Terms and Conditions (also on the site) as well as divisional contracts, creating 
consistency and alignment across all Barry-Wehmiller divisions.   

We will continue to develop and add to this page as we define further shared requirements 
for our global suppliers across all platforms.  We expect to define Quality requirements, 
transportation guidelines and foreign trade conditions, among other topics. 

Please join us in recognizing and thanking the Supply Chain team for their outstanding 
leadership and contributions in bringing this initiative to life! 

We encourage you to explore the Supplier Website and familiarize yourself with these 
important resources, which play a crucial role in driving collaboration and long-term 
success with our suppliers. You can access the Supplier Website and explore these 
resources here: https://www.barrywehmiller.com/suppliers   
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